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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Contact: Stacey Carter, Vice President – Training & Education, National Contract Management Association (NCMA) – RI Chapter, c/o RI SBDC Office, 51 Shepard Ave. Newport, RI 02840, 401-263-5131, Stacey.carter@jwu.edu, http://ncma-ri.org/  
National Contract Management Association, RI Chapter
Announces First Annual Business Scholarship Awards 

to 3 Area Universities
NEWPORT, RHODE ISLAND, November 8, 2011 -- The National Contract Management Association, RI Chapter announced today the three winners of its first annual business related scholarship program. Johnson & Wales University Management major, Gregory Harvey of  Norwood, MA, Salve Regina University Marketing major, Alyssa Clemente of Spofford, NH and Roger Williams University Economics major, Luke McCabe East Weymouth, MA.  Clemente and McCabe are seniors and Harvey is a sophomore.
NCMA RI is made up of various Rhode Island and Massachusetts defense related companies and other small businesses interested in doing business with the government, primarily the Naval Undersea Warfare Center (NUWC) in Newport.  NCMA encourages study within this community through experiential learning and student engagement.  
NCMA RI created the Undergraduate Scholarship program this year, to encourage study in Contract or Project Management, Entrepreneurship or related Business Studies. This award, of $500 has no restrictions.
Deans from the three schools were asked to choose a top performing business student for outstanding achievement.  Open to all business majors, awardees receive a free student membership into NCMA http://www.ncmahq.org/ and www.ncma-ri.org.  They are invited to Chapter meetings, local conferences and/or events.  Awardees are encouraged to attend NCMA RI events in order to help build their own network and learn more about Contract Management.  
“It is our hope that this small stipend will alleviate stress and enable business students to concentrate on their coursework and major,” according to Richard Cambra, President of NCMA RI and Program Manager, McLaughlin Research Corporation, Middletown, RI.
For more information:  http://ncma-ri.org/scholarship-new/
Contact: Stacey.carter@jwu.edu, 401-263-5131
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